
 

 

Greater Miami Valley EMS Council would like to recognize another 
important group that keeps us safe this week.  Our police officers are 
the ones we rely upon to ensure scenes are safe for our Fire/EMS first 

responders. We thank all police officers for their dedication and 
diligence to ensuring the safety of all when called upon. 

 


